
Estates 
Inc. 

Mee1eetse. Wyomtng 82433 
Pl1one 307-868-2434 

March 2, 1992 

Jeff Hermansky, P.E. 
Environmental Engineer 
Department of Environmental Quality 
250 Lincoln Street 
Lander, WY 82520-2848 

re: Crossed Arrows Park Subdivision 

Dear Jeff, 

This letter is a follow up on our phone conversation regarding 
your letter of February 11, 1992. 

Lee Christiansen died prior to your letter. I have not been 
involved with the physical aspects (wat~r, sewer, etc.) of Vision 
Quest. That was Lee's responsibility. 

I do recall him saying last fall that there was some problem with 
one of the leach fields there at the Crossed Arrows subdivision. 
John Deromidi, a local contractor, worked on it and fixed it. 

I believe this has taken care of the problem you mention in your 
letter. 

Thank you and please call if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Steven A. Christiansen 
for Vision Quest 
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